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First Wednesday’s 

Each first Wednesday, we 
come together as a 
community of faith for a 
fellowship dinner followed 
by worship and prayer. 

Community 
Cookout 

July 13th, we will come 
together as a church along 
with Denver Salem Church of 
God and serve our community 
and neighborhood by having a 
a free cookout. See Pastor 
Joseph if you want to help. 

Purpose Academy 

Do you want to connect with 
Purpose Church? Purpose 
Academy on Wednesday’s at 
6:30pm is the place to connect 
with us. We offer connection 
for new believers, new 
members, and those wanting 
to know more about their 
purpose. Purpose Academy 
begins Wednesday July 31st. 

PURPOSE CHURCH 
Purpose Fuels Passion                   

Creating a culture where people find purpose and passion in Christ.

Youth Camp at Divide, CO. 
Youth camp was a nice escape from the hot 
temperatures of the city, nestled in tall pines at 9,000 
ft, it was about 20 degrees cooler. Not only was it much 
more desirable weather, the kids experienced fun 
activities as well as experienced a powerful touch of the 
Holy Spirit over the weekend. Every camper was 
impacted by the presence of Holy Spirit. Callings were 
confirmed, and words of knowledge were given all 
weekend. It was a great camp and we can’t wait to send 
them again next summer! We had 12 middle/high 
schoolers attend and 4 littles for the second camp. Be 
watching soon for fundraising and discussion about 
winterfest, as they get started preparing for the 
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Rooted Student 
Ministries changes 
meeting night 

Rooted youth is moving 
from Sunday nights to 
Wednesday nights at 
6:30pm. They are currently 
doing a study on living your 
life in revival. They also have 
games and snacks each 
week and spend time in 
God’s presence. 

Homeschool 
Enrichment Program 

This fall we are endeavoring 
to host an enrichment 
program for local 
homeschooled students on 
Monday’s. This will provide 
the opportunity for us to hire 
a children’s pastor and 
support our local church 
financially, to allow for more 
ministry opportunities. Please 
be in prayer with us for 
kingdom favor in this 
endeavor. 

highlight of the year! Winterfest in Estes Park! Thank 
you for supporting our students. It is truly a kingdom 
investment.

Denver School of Super-natural Ministry
Just around the corner is a new semester of DSSM. 
DSSM will be on Monday’s and Thursday’s 6-8pm, in 
person and online. Classes will begin on August 12th 
and finish on December 2nd.  Pastor Lanette will be 
teaching “Creating a kingdom Mindset”, a first year 
class. We are adding a second class for those that have 
taken Spirit Empowered Life. Rob Hughes is teaching 
a class on healing, a class from Global Awakening that 
he attended this year. This is a second year class and 
you must have already taken Spirit Empowered Life 
before taking a second year class. Registration will be 
available soon. Be watching to sign up for a class.
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